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I'm sending this email in hope that it will stop the planning for building a crematorium in
the heart of firs farms green space

I'm totally shocked and saddened that this has even been proposed as I regularly take my
young children there to enjoy an open peaceful space within walking distance from home
of which that absolutely love even on some cold winter days

Not only will this ruin one of the only beautiful open spaces we have so close by it will
also increase traffic around the school roads and crossing those roads with three children is
not easy at best of times

I'm pretty sure that there are already many concrete areas that a crematorium could be
placed in Enfield and can only ask please leave our beautiful green space and wildlife
alone



